16™ August 1999

Dear Ray

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you and The Rallis Dancers for your
fantastic contribution to GATV'’s special live broadcast on Sunday 15" August.

As always your performance was a favourite with our viewers and a credit to you
all.

| would also like to thank you for your professionalism and cooperation in the
lead up to this event and look forward to working with you in the future.

Kind Regards

Kate Matheson
Producer GATV
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